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  Letter dated 29 September 2023 from the Permanent Representative 

of the Russian Federation to the United Nations addressed to the 

Secretary-General and the President of the Security Council 
 

 

 I would like to bring to your attention the note verbale dated 21 September 2023 

from the Permanent Mission of the Russian Federation to the International 

Organizations in Vienna addressed to the Secretariat of the International Atomic 

Energy Agency regarding the situation at the Zaporozhskaya nuclear power plant as 

of 26 September 2023 (see annex).* 

 I would be grateful for the circulation of  the present letter and its annex as a 

document of the Security Council. 

 

 

(Signed) Vassily Nebenzia 

 

  

 

 * Circulated in the languages of submission only. 
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  Annex to the letter dated 29 September 2023 from the Permanent 

Representative of the Russian Federation to the United Nations 

addressed to the Secretary-General and the President of the 

Security Council 
 

[Original: English and Russian] 
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